
“Those who spend their wealth in Allah’s way, secretly and publicly, they will have their reward with their
Lord” (2:274).

As Salaamu Alaikum

Dear Believer,

We wholeheartedly congratulate you and thank you for all of our combined efforts and

accomplishments over the past two years. With the help of Allah, subhana wa ta’ala, your continuous

efforts and support made it possible for Masjid Al-Quran to:

● provide monthly family events;

● establish an on-going Quranic reading group;

● increase our involvement with Greater Boston Interfaith Organization (GBIO) in advocating for

social justice;

● host an interfaith group calling for a ceasefire in Palestine;

● bring in Imam Abdul Haq Muhammed to provide an educational workshop on organizational

development;

● received “official” 501(c)(3) designation from the IRS;

● awarded a grant to improve the Masjid’s security with new safety doors and updated

surveillance equipment and

● made significant progress on the renovations of Marzuq Plaza, our commercial and residential

development project at 374 Blue Hill Avenue.

Masha’ Allah, you’ve helped make all of these things possible. Al Hamdulillah!

And with the help of Allah, subhana wa ta’ala, going forward we plan to:

● rebuild the Masjid’s front stairs and allow for handicap accessibility;

● complete the renovations of Marzuq Plaza and generate income and use it to pay down the

debt;

● formulate a plan to hire a new Imam;

● promote more family and community engagement events, increasing programs and activities for

young Believers;



● increase participation in food insecurity programs;

● provide additional educational workshops and classes with guest speakers;

● renovate & modernize 35 Intervale street to allow for more functionality;

● re-establish weekend Islamic Studies classes for all community members.

To bring about most of these improvements, Masjid Al- Quran will need a steady, dependable stream of

financial support. Thus, Insha’ Allah, Masjid Al-Quran is introducing a Sustainers Program where donors

can choose a specific amount to donate automatically each month.

As we prepare for another amazing Ramadan please be on the lookout for your invitation to the

Sustainers Program “kick-off” event. A “Mohid-a-thon” will take place atMasjid Al-Quran on March

23, 2024 at 6pm. This is where you will have the opportunity to learn more about Masjid Al-Quran’s

Sustainers Program and how to participate. Insha’ Allah.

We look forward to seeing you on March 23rd for the “Mohid-a-thon,” followed by Iftar and Taraweeh

prayer!

Jazak Allahu Khayrun,

Imam Taalib Mahdee

Everett Sabree
Aamir Mahdi
Co-chairs, FundRaising Committee


